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The PWCT (Presbyterian Women Coordinating Team), of the 
Presbytery of St. Augustine, met four times, on 2/8/2020, 
5/9/2020, 6/6/2020, and 8/22/2020. 

We have discussed the challenges of the present times, with 
consideration regarding our Annual Fall Gathering, occurring on 
the last Saturday of the month of August, as well as our Annual 
Gathering, occurring on the last Saturday of the month of 
January, as stated in our Bylaws. 

In consideration of the quarantine, out of an abundance of 
caution, we have decided against meeting in person for these 
events. 

At our next PWCT meeting, to be held on November 14th, we 
will discuss considerations to meet our obligation towards holding 
our Business Meeting virtually, and what that will look like. 

We have vacancies in several positions of Officers in the 
PWCT: 

Our Historian and Treasurer, who have held these positions, 
faithfully, for more years than is called for considering their terms. 
We also have vacancies for the position of Vice Moderator, and 
Regional Coordinators for the area of Jacksonville Central (which 
includes the Churches of Calvin, Korean, Lakewood, Murray Hill, 
Riverside, South Jacksonville, and Woodlawn).  We also have a 
vacancy for our Regional Coordinator for Southwest (which 
includes the Churches of Dunnellon, FPC Ocala, FPC Williston, 
Fort King and Marion Oaks). The Moderator has been seeing to 
any needs that arise for these regions, in absence of Coordinators 
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representing them. We have job descriptions available on our 
webpage within the staugpres.org site. 

Looking ahead, we are making plans to develop a Search 
Committee, to assist in filling these vacancies, as well as forming 
a committee to review and revise our Bylaws, as stated in our 
current bylaws. 

We continue to serve the PC(USA) through support of many 
important charities such as Mission Haven, Columbia Friendship 
Circle, and Montgomery Presbyterian Conference Center. 

We also have bestowed scholarships for a candidate at 
Dubuque Theological Seminary, Kevin Wright. 

The Coordinating Team continues to serve, in ways that it can, 
and, through the empowerment of the Holy Spirit, look to the 
future with enthusiasm, and a tireless willingness. 
 
Submitted by Daryl Mullee, Moderator, Presbyterian Women, 
Presbytery of St. Augustine  

http://staugpres.org/

